
 

 

 

 

August 26, 2024 

 
Mr. Richard Wooster  

Mail Code R6WDPQ  

U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency Region 6  

1201 Elm St.  

Dallas, TX 75270 

Via Email: wooster.richard@epa.gov 

 

RE: FRL-comment on FRL–11994–01–R6 

 

Dear Mr. Wooster: 

 
Attached find Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment and its Division of Environmental Quality’s 

objection to EPA’s decision to “partially disapprove” Arkansas’ 303(d) list and to overlist seven 

waterbody/parameter pairs in the Illinois River Watershed.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  ________________________________   ___________________________ 
Shane E. Khoury Bailey Taylor 
Secretary 
Department of Energy and Environment 

Chief Administrator, Environment  
Division of Environmental Quality, Director 

   
   

 
 

 

Encl:  FRL-comment on FRL-11994-01-R6 with exhibits 
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